
【 Important Notice for Visa Applicants 】 

 

 

１ On 11 October 2022, the visa restrictions will be lifted and the 

ERFS certificate will not be required any longer for the visa application.  

That is, the situation on the visa issue will get back to the way it was 

before the pandemic.    

 

2  The visa exemption measures and the passport registration for 

UAE nationals will be resumed as well. 

 

３  Please check the details about Visa and Entering Japan on 

https://www.uae.emb-japan.go.jp/itpr_en/visitingjapan.htm  

 

 4  Any inquiry regarding the Japanese visa application, please 

contact Japan Visa Information Hotline. (From UAE, 24 hours / 7 days 

a week, English only). 

Tel: 800-03-5770-120 
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